
 

 

 

 

Luttons News 

Friday 30th June 2023 
A message from Mrs Mould… 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Another good week in both schools this week, with all children enjoying learning a wide 
variety of subjects.  

The Key Stage 2 children have enjoyed learning about balanced arguments and have held 
debates in class over a wide range of issues such as “should dogs always be on leads in pub-

lic places?”, “should we always buy British food?” and  “is  echnology good for children?”. 
There have been some interesting thoughts and opinions shared and the children have 

learned how to debate—to form opinions and to listen and respect those of others—and 
to draw balanced conclusions. They have also enjoyed their Geography lessons learning 

about human and physical features of the UK. 

The Key stage 1 children at Luttons have enjoyed reading letters from The Jolly          
Postman and deciding if they were formal or informal before thinking of writing their own, 

as well as weighing and measuring. The children at Sherburn have  enjoyed  following      
instructions to make fruit kebabs before the best bit—tasting them! 

Early Years children have enjoyed being outside in the lovely sunshine and  practicing their 
writing skills.  

As well as working hard, I have heard examples of the children being really  resilient, kind 
and respectful of each other this week. We are really proud of all our children, across 

both schools, for having such positive attitudes and trying their best in all that they do.  

Children at both schools have also been practicing hard for their Sports Days—please 
keep your fingers crossed for good weather! 

 

I hope you have a lovely weekend. 

Best wishes  

Mrs Mould 

 

 



  

SPORTS DAY  

WEDNESDAY 5TH JULY  

10AM TO 12 NOON  
 

Reminder that next Wednesday the 5th July is Luttons Sports Day! 

Children have been practicing hard for the different events and are all 
looking forward to showcasing their sporting abilities.  

 

Parents and Carers are invited to watch the event. The main school gate 
will open at around 9.50am and you will be invited up on to the field.  

 

Please note due to our safeguarding protocol you are not permitted to 
film Sports Day or take group photographs. You are permitted to          

photograph your own child individually or with their siblings for the family       
album. Photographs should be for private use only and not to be shared 

on social media platforms.  

 

 



 
 

 
 

Attendance News 

Whole School Attendance News  

 

Our Federation Target is 97% 

 

This week’s whole school attendance was:  

90.12% 

Class Attendance News  

   

Class 1:    90.06 % 

 

Class 2:    90.18 % 

 

Well done to Class two 
who will be enjoying their  

extra playtime.  

 
 

Individual Attendance 
News 

 
Well done to all the children 
who achieved 100% Attendance 
this week. 

Congratulations to  

our certificate  

winner:        

Stephen 

                        



Stars of the Week 

 

 

 

 
 

Forests School Stars of the Week: 

 
 

  

 

 

 

                      

Notes from the Headteacher:   

 

Class 1 

 

Daisy  

For showing a real commitment to 
learning and being eager to give       

answers in class discussions.  

Class 2 

 

Joseph 

For superb effort in writing.  

 

Frankie 

For great effort and beautiful 
presentation in geography. 

 

Paige 

For great enthusiasm when        
participating in Forest School    

activities.  

 

Annie  

For always being so sensible in    
activities.   

 

Deighton and Marshall 

 

For their enthusiasm and drive 
when completing reading-based 

activities.  

Noah  

For going over and above in 
maths, presenting his work 

beautifully at all times.  

Ellie 

For working diligently in maths 
and trying her very best,      
tackling problems with             

confidence. 



Our Learning This Week……Class 1  
 
In Class 1 this week, we have been working on our fielding skills in cricket with our throwing 
and catching. The children enjoyed showing off their skills by throwing balls at the 
‘aliens’ (cricket stumps) to save the world! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

We have also been looking at what things weigh and how to measure this using direct          
comparison before investigating how balance scales work. The children can quickly spot which 
is heavier and which is lighter, although this wasn’t always as expected. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

In English, we have been looking at letters, looking at all the letters The Jolly Postman          
delivered and  decided whether they were formal letter or informal  letters.  

 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend everyone.  
 

 



Our Learning This Week……Class 2 
 

In computing, we have been using databases to find information. We have also used them to          
present data in different ways. Here are some charts we created from the database.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

In geography, we have been learning about the human and physical features of the different       
countries of the UK. Here is an example of one of our maps of England, with human and  
physical features identified.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
In English, we have explored 

debates and worked in teams to  

debate topical issues and present 

 our arguments.  

 

 



Summer Fair  

Saturday 15th July 12-3pm 

The annual summer fair is fast approaching. There will be lots of exciting stalls and 
games as well as a Bouncy Castle and Face Painting. Please put this date in your diary 
and come along and support FOLS in raising money for the school! If you can help out 

with a stall please let us know.  

We will be having a non-uniform day on Friday 7th July. We are asking that children 
bring in an item to donate to the tombola. Suggestions are: 

 New/pre loved toys 

 Unwanted and unopened toiletries, perfume, bubble bath etc… 

 Candles 

 Bottles  

 Sweets, Biscuits and Chocolates  

Donations can be sent in to the school office before the 7th July or on this day. Thank 
you for your support.  





Safeguarding 
Safeguarding is everyone’s responsibility….. 

If you have any concerns about a child’s safety, please contact the Safeguarding Team 
at school.  

Designated Safeguarding Lead: Mrs Mould (Interim Head)  

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead: Mrs Walker (Deputy Head)  

Please contact them via the school office:  

01944 738232 

Luttons-office@woldsandvalefederation.co.uk 

 

If your concerns are out of school hours or in the holidays, please phone 

North Yorkshire Multi Agency Screening Team 

(MAST) 

01609 780780 

Or for urgent assistance call the Police on 999 

 

 

 



Nursery Places Available  
From  September 2023 at 

Luttons Community Primary School Offering: 

 

 Teacher led Nursery linked to the school curriculum 

 Pre-school care for children 3 and upwards 

 Term time breakfast club open to nursery children.  

 Up to 15 hours FREE childcare 

 Attendance can be 5 full mornings or 2.5 days (from 
September) 

 

To book a visit or reserve a place for  

September please contact the office:  

01944 738232 

Email: luttons-office@woldsandvalefederation.co.uk 

 

 

 



School Dinner Menu—Summer Term 

 
Week 1 

 
Week 2 

 
Week 3 

Served w/c 17/04, 08/05, 
05/06, 26/06 & 17/07 

Served w/c 24/04, 15/05, 
12/06, 03/07 & 24/07 

Served w/c 01/05, 22/05, 
19/06 & 10/07 

 
Separate Main Meal option 

Jacket Potato & Cheese 

 
Separate Main Meal option 

Jacket Potato & Tuna 

 
Separate Main Meal option 

Jacket Potato & Beans 
  

Monday Monday Monday 

V Cheese & Tomato 
 Pasta 

Medley of Summer Veg 
Garlic Flatbread 

Raspberry & Apple  
Doughnut Muffin 

 V Nuggets & Potato 
Wedges 

Peas & Sweetcorn 
 

Homebaked Bread 
Berry Sponge 

  

V Pizza &  
Potato Wedges, Coleslaw & 

Peas 
 

Summer Drizzle Cake 

Tuesday Tuesday Tuesday 

Hot Dog & Diced Potatoes 
Cucumber Sticks & Grated 

Carrot 
Summer Mousse & Short-

bread Bite 

BBQ Chicken Wrap with 
Vegetable Rice 
Veggie Sticks 
Tortilla Wrap 

Oat Biscuit & Cheese 

Beef Enchiladas with Rice 
Broccoli & Sweetcorn 

Crusty Bread 
Cheese & Biscuit 

Wednesday Wednesday Wednesday 

 
Cottage Pie 

Broccoli & Carrots 
Crusty Bread 

Cheese & Crackers 

 
Roast Gammon & Gravy 

Baby Potatoes & Medley of 
Summer Vegetables 

Sliced Wholemeal Bread 
Summer Crumble & Custard 

 
Roast Chicken, Yorkshire 
Pudding & Mashed Potato 
Summer Cabbage & Car-

rots 
Homebaked Bread 

Waffle Finger & Ice 
Cream 

Thursday Thursday Thursday 

Chicken Korma &  Rice 
Naan Bread 

Cauliflower & Green Beans 
Chocolate Orange Sponge 

& Chocolate Sauce 

Spaghetti Bolognese 
Garlic Bread 

Carrots & Peas 
Chocolate & Vanilla Swirl 

Muffin 

Meatballs & Pasta 
Green Beans & Cauliflower 

Pittas Bread 
Cornflake Crispie 

 
Friday 

 
Friday 

 
Friday 

 
Fish Fingers & Chips 
Baked Beans & Peas 
Wholemeal Bread 
Fruity Flapjack 

 
Crispy Fish & Chips 

Mixed Summer Salad 
Jelly & Ice Cream 

 
Battered Fish & Chips 

Peas & Sweetcorn 
Sliced Wholemeal Bread 

Custard Cookie with Apple 



Summer Activities 



Footballers Wanted!! 

 


